



INFLUENCE

IMPACT

Weeth School
Holman Avenue
CAMBORNE
Cornwall

NEWSLETTER 14th October 2022

Lunch Menu - w/b 17th October 2022 : Week 3



Message from Mrs Craig



Resilient Rick



Responsive Rita

Learning Habits

It has been very exciting to introduce our new character, Resilient Rick this week! You will remember that 2 weeks ago we introduced 'Responsive Rita' and the children have really enjoyed finding ways to actively engage in learning and earn Dojo points. In our Monday assembly I was able to talk to the children about what it means to be resilient and why this is important. We spoke about finding ways to 'bounce back' when faced with difficulty and how to keep going, even when things get tough. It has been an absolute delight to see the children showing resilience both in class and beyond the classroom, during physical activity and their learning. Congratulations to Year 3 who have shown the most resilience this week with 240 Resilient Ricks awarded.

Great news

A huge well done to all the children who attended the Cross Country trials today at Pool Academy - Mr Savage said that he couldn't have been prouder of both the resilience they displayed and the level of support they gave to one another. Congratulations to Beth in Year 6 who has qualified for the next round, we will keep you updated with any new developments.

Congratulations to our Year 5's and 6's who qualified as playground leaders today too. Miss Hamilton said that they all joined in well with the games (as part of teams with other schools) and shared their own game ideas. We are all looking forward to seeing them leading games on the playground at lunchtimes and working their way to a possible award from CSIA in the summer!

Well done all, you did Weeth proud.

Online safety

Here in school we talk regularly to the children about how to stay safe online and what to do if they ever find themselves in a situation they feel uncomfortable with. On several occasions over the last week we have spent time dealing with issues that have arisen as a result of children having access at home to social media platforms and online materials which are not age appropriate. Whilst we cannot control what children have access to at home, we do have a responsibility to advise parents to please note the age restrictions on apps like Snapchat, Whatsapp and Instagram. If you make the decision as a family to allow your child to have access to these digital platforms, it is incredibly important that you monitor the use of them closely and ensure your child understands the importance of speaking to a trusted adult if things start to go wrong or removing themselves from group chats which are inappropriate.

We have also seen an increase in the number of children (including our very youngest) who are talking about a character from a horror game app called 'Huggy Wuggy'. This is definitely NOT appropriate for primary aged children however, due to the cute name and some of the recent merchandise that has become available to purchase (including colourful, soft toys) many parents and carers are innocently allowing their children to have access to this character. Please can we ask parents to be aware of this and support us in not encouraging or allowing children to access this material.

Please don't hesitate to contact us if your require any advise or support with parental settings on devises or age appropriate apps.

Harvest

We will be having our Harvest assembly on Monday morning and are asking for donations for the CPR Food Bank please. The sorts of donations they are currently looking for include: Cereals, Tea, Coffee, Powdered milk, Long-life Cartons, Sugar, Biscuits, Savoury Biscuits (Crackers, Crispbreads) Bottled Sauces (Bolognese, Pasta Sauces, Curry Sauces) Tinned Items: Soups, Meats (Corned Beef, Ham, Stewed Steak) Beans (Baked, Butterbeans, Other Pulses, Lentils) Vegetables (Carrots, Green Beans, Sweetcorn, Potatoes) Tomatoes, Pasta (Spaghetti, Ravioli, Macaroni Cheese) Fruits, Tinned Desserts, Rice Pudding, Custard Packets, Dried Pasta (All Types, Spaghetti) Rice / Couscous, Instant Pasta Or Rice Meals, Sauces (Cheese Sauce, Sweet & Sour) There will be tables to place donations on in the playground on Monday morning before school, as long as it isn't raining!! I will post a message on Class Dojo on Monday morning if the plans change.

That just leaves me to wish you a very happy weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday,

Mrs Craig.



Football News

On Thursday, our Weeth Football Team competed in their first league match of the season away against Pennoweth School. We welcomed back our now Year 6 players who used all of their experience to help our new members from Years 4 and 5. The whole team played incredibly well and the final result was 3-3 with excellent goals from Harley (x2) and Rylee (1) and numerous superb saves from Alfie.

Player of the Match - Alfie W

Next Match

Tuesday 18th October, Away against Treloweth







Cross Country Event

Well done to our Year 6 children who participated in the Cross Country Event .



Reminder: Reporting Absence

If your child is absent from school, it is important that you let the school office know please. The school absence line is open 24 hours a day.

Reminder: Pupil Information Sheets (Years 1-6)

Over the next week, your child will be bringing home a copy of their data sheet and their end of day collection sheet for you to check that the data we hold and the people authorised to collect your child at the end of the day remain accurate. Please can you look out for these, then review, amend if necessary, sign and return to the school office.

Many thanks.



Superstars

This week's class superstars are:

*	文字	(X)	*************************************	7
3	Name	Class	Reason	
安	Jack	FS2	For being so independent this week at school.	È
至	Bodhi	Year 1	For such a fantastic turn around with your attitude to learning. This has had such a positive impact in all your lessons. Keep it up!	E
至	Robyn	Year 2	For her resilience in all areas of learning but particularly in English where she has been challenging herself to write more both in quantity and quality.	E
*	Malachi	Year 3	For being a Resilient Rick in his writing this week.	5
至	Zac	Year 4	For your resilient attitude towards your learning - I am super proud to see you improving your work with a SMILE on your face! What an inspiration.	t
*	Levi	Year 5	For your positive attitude towards maths recently - your resilience has been an inspiration.	È
3	Bodhi	Year 6	For working with focus and determination in his maths lessons.	t
5	<u> </u>	وسالي	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	2

Rainbow Award Winners

You are all amazing!

Name		
Harry		
Ethan		
Ruan		
Toby		
Isaac		
Joseph		
Olivia		



Uniform Spotlight

We have a number of brand new, old logo jumpers, cardigans and bookbags available in the reception foyer. These are still acceptable uniform as we are in the transition phase. If you would like any please help yourself, there is a donation box in the school office.



Attendance Award

FS2	Year I	Year 2	Year 3		Year 5	
99.2%	90.0%	100%	90.4%	97.7%	97.0%	96.7%

Parent / Teacher meetings

Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd November

Bookings forms will be emailed out on Monday.





Each week our PE Instructor, Mr Fearn from Saints South West, and Miss Kitchin select an award winner per class.

This week's award winners are shown on the right.

Class	Name	Skill Area		
FS2	Jack	Engagement		
Year 1	Evie	Skills		
Year 2	Evelyn C	Skills		
Year 3	Indi	Focus & Engagement		
Year 4	Pippa	Standards		
Year 5	Trey & Harley	Teamwork		
Year 6	Ewan & Polly	Skills & Teamwork		

PE days: Week beginning Monday 17th October

This year, we will be returning to FS2 and Year 1 bringing their PE kit with them in a named bag and they will change for their PE lesson in school.

Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 children can attend school in their PE clothes on the day.

FS2	Year I	Year 2	Year 3	Year 4	Year 5	Year 6
Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Monday	Wednesday	Friday	Monday and Friday (swimming)



Lunch Menu

Week beginning: Monday 17th October ~ Week 3

New menu being launched after half term.



Reminder of the daily jacket potato filling

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Cheese	Beans	Cheese	Beans	Tuna mayonnaise



Diary Dates 2022/23

* New Dates Added

October 2022

Monday 17th October: Harvest festival (food donations for the Food Bank)

Tuesday 18th October: RNLI visiting Year 1

w/b Monday 24th October: Half term

November 2022

Tuesday 1st November: Parent / Teacher Meetings

Wednesday 2nd November: Parent / Teacher Meetings

Wednesday 9th November: Individual school photos by Tempest Photography

Friday 11th November: Year 1 Hearing Screening w/b Monday 14th November: Anti-bullying week

Tuesday 15th November: FS2, Year I and Year 2 Cinema Trip Wednesday 16th November: Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Cinema Trip

Friday 25th November : Camborne Lantern Parade

Tuesday 29th November: Crofty Schools Music Concert

Polite reminder: When parking around the school, please be considerate to our neighbours. All need to be able to gain access to their properties at all times.

Thank you in advance for your support with this.











Weeth Primary School, throughout the year, distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not endorse these services.

NEWS